
 
 

 

July 2022 

 

Welcome to Lady Lumley’s Sixth Form 
 

Dear Student, 
 

I am writing to confirm our arrangements for transition to Lady Lumley’s Sixth Form, 
including transition activities, results day, enrolment, administration matters and the first 
day of term; Tuesday 6th September. 
 

I hope you have managed to relax now the GCSE examination period has finished and you 
are enjoying the summer. It was fabulous to see so many of you at the Year 11 prom and 
witness how happy you were to be part of our school community. The relationships that you 
have with staff was great to witness! 
 

I am excited about your start to the next phase of your academic development and the 
fantastic journey that you are about to embark upon as a sixth form student. The next two 
years will empower you, challenge you, enable you to grow as an individual and ready you 
for your life as an adult in Britain and beyond. Joining Lady Lumley’s Sixth Form is to join a 
community where you will experience a purposeful, engaging, enriching environment where 
you will be supported and encouraged to achieve your potential. We are really looking 
forward to working with you! 

 

Transition activities 

 

The transition from GCSE to A-Level and Level 3 BTEC work is one that we want to best 
prepare you for. We want to help you get up-to-speed with the effort, commitment and 
independent nature that sixth form studies ask of you. We therefore provide you with the 
opportunity to demonstrate your passion for your chosen subjects by engaging with 
transition work over the summer. This will provide interesting, relevant and stimulating 
material, which will help you continue to develop your academic skills, ready for a sharp 
start in September. 
 
To access your summer transition work in your selected subjects, please visit the school 
website at the following link: https://www.ladylumleys.coastandvale.academy/sixth-
form/year-11-transition-work/. Click on the links for each subject that you are applying for.  
Make sure you read everything carefully.  Documents will include a structured activity or 
activities that you must complete in readiness for your first lesson in the first week of term. 
 

If you have any questions relating to the transition work, your teachers’ emails are on the 
transition work instructions for each subject respectively. 
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